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Andy,

Greengate

I checked on the items that need to be completed per the REC decision. We need to update our 
supplement regarding the REC cap to include 2012 and 2013 and update the numbers from the earlier 
years. The analysis will demonstrate that the Greengate projects are below the cap. While we had 
already amended Greengate to include the REC STCs, we now need to amend these STCs to 
capitalize "Renewable Energy Credits" as this change was made in the decision that voted last week.

We are very concerned with keeping the filing on track for next week and are ready to file either a 
supplement with this information or a compliance filing after the resolution is voted on. Either way we 
would like the resolution to stay on track for next week.

Thanks,
Meredith
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